From:

To: Local Plan
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 1 of 8
Date: 11 November 2021 08:09:16

Dear Planning Policy and Programmes Team,

Thank you for confirming you received my email (1 of 8).

I would just like to confirm you have received all of the 8 emails I sent to you as follows:
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 1 of 8
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 2 of 8
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 3 of 8
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 4 of 8
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 5 of 8
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 6 of 8
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 7 of 8
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Consultation - Response R. Ward Email 8 of 8
Thank you

Richard Ward

On 10/11/2021 15:38, Local Plan wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for your email.

If your email relates to a representation submitted to the Council in response to the
current Draft Local Plan consultation, please take this auto response as
confirmation of receipt by the Council's Planning Policy and Programmes Team.
Please note that the closing date for the submission and acceptance of a Local Plan
representation is 5.00pm on Monday 15th Novemebr 2021.

All other correspondence to this mailbox will be dealt with as usual.

Best Wishes,

Planning Policy and Programmes Team.





